
 

 

 

 

San José, February 26th, 2019 

DM-281-2019 

 

 

 

H. E  

Sultan Ahmed Bin Sulayem 

Group Chairman and Chief Executive Officer of DP World  

 

Your Excellency,  

 

In accordance with our meeting during the World Government Summit in Dubai February 2019, 

on behalf of the Costa Rica´s  Government, we greatly appreciate your Excellency’s willingness to 

work with our country, so we can carry out important projects that could trigger development, 

commerce and employment together.  

 

The Public-Private Partnerships for the development of port infraestructure in Golfito and 

Puntarenas on our Central and South Pacific region, under the modality of concession, wich I had 

the opportunity to present you, are prioritized in our National Plan of Development and Public 

Investment 2019-2022 and present a good opportunity to DP World for investment and enhace of 

relations in the region. 

 

For this reason we would like to kindly invite you to visit our country so we can review technical 

details and next steps to follow; we have a great team available to receive you. 

 

We look forward to work with you. 

 

Yours cordially 

 

 

 

H.E María del Pilar Garrido Gonzalo 

Minister of National Planing and Economic Policy 
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